
Over the summer hundreds of patients have heard first-hand about the exciting plans to 

expand the Medical Centre. 

That’s thank to the dedicated band 

of PPG volunteers who, led by our  

Chair, Joan, and the leader of the 

Building Sub-Committee, Les, have 

handed out information leaflets and 

explained what will be happening to 

a very interested public.  

It all started with an information 

table in the foyer at Tesco, others at 

Launceston’s July market in the                        Paul, Rosemary at the town market 

Square and another at the Town Hall for Val’s Walk and then a PPG stand at Launceston Show.          

          Sincere thanks to the PPG members and their families who helped staff the  

          information tables and helped with setting-up and dismantling at the events.



 

Busy at the Launceston Show. Above: Dawn (centre) and Rosemary (second right), below: Les  

                   (left) Dawn (centre) and Joan (right), bottom: Patty and Gill. 

Below: Patty, Steve, Les and Maureen at Tesco

 


